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JULY 
Mon 8th 

Y6 Bikeability 

Mon 8th 7pm 

Musical Evening 

Tues 9th 

Y5 Core Curriculum Day at 

Alcester Academy 

Wed 10th 9.45am - 2.30pm 

Y5 Maths Challenge at AGS 

Wed 10th 1.30 - 3pm 

New Reception induction 

Thurs 11th 

Mufti Day 

Fri 12th 1.30pm 

Sports Day 

Sat 13th 3-5.30pm 

PTA Summer Fair 

Mon 15th 9am - 12pm 

Transition morning 

Tues 16th 1.30pm 

Alcester Academy Rock 

Academy 

Thurs 18th 9.10am 

Leavers assembly 

Thurs 18th 3.45pm 

Y6 BBQ 

Fri 19th 10.45am 

Leavers Service at St An-

drew’s Church 

 

END OF TERM 

 

Celebration assembly will be 

at 9.10am on Friday 12th 

July.  

There will not be a class 

sharing their learning. 
 

ISSUE - 1    

Staffing News 
We will shortly be saying goodbye to Mr Strangwood who will be     
retiring at the end of this term. Mr Strangwood has been teaching at 
TG for the last eight years and during that time we have all benefitted 
from his warm and caring approach with the children and staff and his 
absolutely invaluable contribution to the sporting life of our school. We 
wish him a healthy and happy retirement for many, many years to 

come.  
 
Musical Evening 
We look forward to welcoming KS2 families to our summer       
Musical Evening on Monday. Tickets have been sent home this 
week, please let Miss Britt know as soon as possible if you haven’t 
received them. 
 
PE Kits in School 

 
Next week the children will be having PE sessions in preparation for sports 
day. Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school all week.  
 
 

End of Year Reports  
Next Wednesday we will be sending out the end of year school reports. 
Please check your children’s book-bags to make sure they arrive home. 
 
Maths Marking 
There will be no maths marking in the last two weeks of term. New maths books will 
be handed out in September. 
 
Sports Enrichment Day 

Our children have all enjoyed a range of new sporting experiences 
this week. Class 1 spent a morning focussing on fundamental    
movement skills on Wednesday  and Classes 2, 3 and 4 have been 
introduced to bhangra dancing, kanjam (ultimate Frisbee) and Born to 
Move ( a combination of dance, martial arts and yoga set to music). 
The coaches from Direct Sports were very impressed with our       
children’s enthusiasm and their fantastic behaviour. We are looking 

forward to working with Direct Sports again next term for another sports enrichment 
day.  
 
Year 6 Bikeability 
On Monday, Year 6 will be receiving their second day of  
bikeability training. The children will be learning how to control 
their bikes; be introduced to safe cycling on our local roads and 
how to deal with traffic on short journeys. Children should 
come dressed in their school PE tops or school white shirts 
and their own comfortable shorts and trainers. Bikes must be 
walked onto and off the school premises.  
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Star of The Week    

Class One Stars             Class 1 

Holly Hanson            Class 2  

Samuel Taylor             Class 3 

Ethan Holt             Class 4 
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Sporting Stars 
Football Report by Henry 
On Monday the 1st of July, Temple Grafton football team played a match against Bishopton School. Due to an absence 
of one of our players, Jude from Class 3 kindly stepped in to play as the extra player. Due to some unlucky conditions 
and a goal where Vinnie dribbled past many defenders before hitting the ball  through the keepers legs we ended the 
first half down by a few goals. In the second half we couldn’t find the back of the net but some brave defending by 
Kristian, Henry, Hugo, and Seth plus some superb goalkeeping from Flynn made sure we didn’t lose 20-1.Thankyou to 
all of the parents who supported us throughout the game and a big thanks to Mr. Strangwood for coaching us. 
 
Cricket Mascots 
We would like to say well done to the children who attend Exhall & Wixford Cricket 
Club and were chosen to be mascots for the England and India teams at Edgbaston 
on  Sunday. We have been congratulated on their behaviour at such a big occasion. 
 
 
School Money Payments 
Please could we ask for all outstanding payments to be cleared before the end of term. 

 

PTA News 
Mufti Day 
Thursday, 11th July, will be a mufti day in support of the PTA Summer Fair. In exchange 
for coming into school in non-uniform, you are asked to contribute a bottle to go on our 
ever-popular tombola. Your donations can be either alcoholic or non, as you wish,     
anything and everything will be very gratefully received.  

Summer Fair Volunteers 

As the summer fair fast approaches we would like to ask as many of you as possible to 

volunteer to help out on the day. We need help predominantly on stalls so any time you 

are able to give would be really appreciated, even if it’s just half an hour. And we know that many of you will want to 

see your children if they are featuring in one of the performances, we promise to ensure you’ll be able to do that. 

The usual sign up sheet will be posted in the parents shelter in time for pick up today (Friday) so please put your 

names down if you are able to help! Don’t worry if you aren’t usually on the school run, just contact PTA in person, via 

the Facebook page or pass a message through Miss Britt with your availability. Thank you so much!! 

Raffle Tickets 
Raffle tickets will be coming home on Monday for the ever popular PTA raffle, please look out for them in book bags.  
 
 
Nurture Room Resources 
Thank you for the donations we have had to help us set up the Nurture Room. Mrs Yorke has 
asked if anyone is having a clear out over the holidays, the following items would be greatly 
appreciated :- role-play toys - food sets, cups/plates, craft items - buttons, beads, feathers, 
puppets, face masks. 
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